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Galloway, NJ – The Unified Black Students Society (UBSS) at Stockton University will host its 
40th anniversary Kwanzaa celebration at the Galloway campus on Friday, Dec. 4, 2015.  

Stockton’s Kwanzaa event has been a cultural tradition for four decades and is believed to be 
one of the largest and oldest Kwanzaa celebrations in southern New Jersey. Doors open at 7 
p.m. in the Campus Center Event Room. Traditional attire is encouraged, and donations for 
Feed The Children will be accepted.  

The free event is open to the public and will include music and performances by Afro-One 
Dance, Drama and Drum Theatre, Inc. and by students in Dr. Patricia Reid-Merritt’s African-
American Dance class. Reid-Merritt is Distinguished Professor of Social Work and Africana 
Studies.  
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